
Big news!
 
The Back To School PBC! event team is excited to announce that we are 

extending the registration until May 8th, in an effort to allow even more 
students to attend the event!
 
As you may already know, the Back To School PBC! event allows for students 

Kindergarten through 12th grade to participate in an annual event, where 
backpacks are distributed for free, along with all of the necessary school supplies 
to help get your children through the school year.  In addition to these resources, 
which are provided throughout 4 designated sites across Palm Beach County, we 
offer even more resources, which vary by location.  This includes haircuts, school 
uniforms, sneakers, socks, blood tests, biometric health screenings, vision 
screenings, dental screenings, hearing tests and other health-related 
resources.  We will have nonprofit agencies on site at most locations so that 
parents can find out additional programs being offered, which may include 
services such as helping you enroll for Medicaid or to apply for free/reduced 
school lunch.
 
We encourage you to sign up today, if you haven’t already, by visiting 
www.backtoschoolpbc.org.  If you have any issues, please email 
ocrnews@pbcgov.org.  Please don’t delay, to ensure your spot in one of the 
hottest FREE back to school events within Palm Beach County.
 
Sincerely,
The Back To School PBC! event team
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